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MEMORANDUM 

To: Alex Geourntas, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 

CC:  Carleton Jones, PFD 

 Carolyn Meadows Marquez, BPS 
 

From: Jay Rohn MacNulty  
 Senior Project Manager  
 Public Facilities Department 

 
Project: Josiah Quincy Elementary School Envelope Project 
Re: Public Meeting Notice – Josiah Quincy Elementary School Envelope Project 

Date: March 31, 2023 

 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be presenting the parking plans for 
the Josiah Elementary School Envelope Project on: 

 
Tuesday, April 25, 2023 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm.  

 
The meeting will be held at the Josiah Quincy Elementary School Auditorium located at 885 
Washington Street. 
 
Cantonese & Mandarin Interpretation will be available 
 
Please see attached meeting notice and post. 
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Community Meeting 
 

April 25, 2023 

6:00 PM – 7:00 PM             

 

 The meeting will be held at the Josiah Quincy Elementary School Auditorium at 885 Washington Street  
 
Cantonese & Mandarin Interpretation will be available 
 

 Please Join Us 
For a public meeting presenting the  
Josiah Quincy Elementary School Envelope Project 

 
Mary Skipper, Superintendent of Schools 
Dion Irish, Chief of Operations 
Kerrie Griffin, Director, Public Facilities Department 

 
Boston Public Schools 
Public Facilities Department 
 

       

Josiah Quincy Elementary School        
Envelope Project 




